
 
 
 
 
 

December 14, 2021 
 
 
Richard Clark 
Chief Operating Officer 
Strategic Connections 
3000 Spring Forest Road  
Raleigh, NC 27616 
 
 
Dear Richard:   
 
As a result of Request for Proposals Number 65-RFP10082021-AMW dated October 8, 
2021 (the “RFP”), The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill (the “University”) would 
like to award a University Term Contract (UTC) to Strategic Connections for audiovisual 
and multimedia equipment, integration/installation, and support services.   
 
In accordance with the RFP, the UTC shall be in effect for a one (1) year period beginning 
on January 1, 2022, and the University shall have the option of extending the contract for 
two (2) additional one (1) year terms.  The UTC and any resulting purchase(s) shall be 
governed by the terms and conditions of the RFP.   
 
Please reference the following Contract Number on any project quote, proposal, 
and/or Statement of Work that Strategic Connections submits to the University for related 
equipment and/or services, and ensure that all pricing is in accordance with the proposal 
Strategic Connections submitted in response to the RFP.    
 
Contract Number:  StrategicConnections/Y22AMW/111/RFP 
 
We look forward to a successful partnership.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alicia Waymack 
IT Category Manager 
919.962.3769 
awaymack@unc.edu 


